
From: Laura Holland
To: commentletters
Subject: comment letter- 2016 Bay-Delta Amendment & SED
Date: Friday, October 28, 2016 3:09:15 PM

Dear Sirs,
 
          I am writing to comment on the Bay-Delta Amendment plan as recently presented. California
agriculture is dependent on an adequate supply of water. We all need a healthy agriculture for the
very food we eat and the clothes we wear. I am also an animal lover and a person who has a vital
relationship with nature. I agree there needs to be an adequate supply of water for our rivers, but
the current plan does not provide enough water for agriculture. This will have a devastating effect
on Northern California’s economy.  Please reconsider!
 
Sincerely,
Laura Holland
Tuolumne, CA
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